


Dear Parents,

It’s imperative for safety reasons that children who are being picked up by car be taught to walk to their car along the footpath and not to run across the car park from one side to the other, risking being knocked down by cars entering or leaving the car park.
Likewise when children are being dropped off they should be instructed when leaving their car to take the footpath to the steps entering the school grounds. The teachers will be emphasising this safety measure in school and it is important that you, as parents, emphasise it as well.
We appreciate the co-operation we are receiving in only having those who travel by bus or on foot entering or leaving through the schools main gate.
We look forward to your continued co-operation in this regard for the sake of the safety of the children.
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